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Lost & Found 

Our Lost & Found bins are overflowing with coats, sweatshirts, outerwear of all types, lunchboxes, 

etc.  This year with Covid we have asked parents not to be in the halls during school, but because 

the lost & found is in the hall right across from the principal’s office, we welcome and encourage 

you to come in and look through the lost & found bins.  We hope to reunite the belongings with 

their owners.  Any items left at the end of the school year will be donated to charity.    

SCHOOL LUNCH BALANCES 
Please pay attention to your child's lunch balance as we approach the end of the 

school year. There are many CRA Favorites still on the menu this month that we 
know the students will want to eat. Please plan ahead and pay for lunches in 

advance.  Any funds left at the end of the year will carry over to next year.  You may 
also request a refund if you are leaving the school.  Contact 

dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org if you have any questions, or call the office. 
 

Library News 

The Reading Adventure Challenge was a success!  120 students completed the challenge, which 

was to read 26 books in several different genres.  Good job!  

This is the last week that students may check out books from the CRA library.  All library books 

must be returned to the library next week, May 17-21.   

Head Start 

Head Start is a free “Utah Community Action” preschool program for children 0-5 years, offered 

through the state of Utah.  Priority for enrollment is given to families that have children with 

disabilities or who qualify for financial assistance.  For more information, see the attached flier.   

CALENDAR 

May 17-21:  Kindergarten-No School during the assessment week 

Wed., May 26:  Mr. Fuller Retirement Open House, 4:30-6:30 (watch for more info next week) 

Monday, May 31: NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 

Wed., June 2:  Field Day 

Thursday, June 3: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL, Dismissal at 1:15 p.m. 
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We hope everyone had a wonderful weekend.  We are looking forward to all of the activities this 
month!  We are in need of a few supplies for Field Day.   
 
We need 2 liter soda bottles and crayons.  Any donated 2 liter bottles or crayons may be left in the 
PTO room.   
  
We are also looking to borrow 2 bike pumps for field day.  These items will be returned to you 
after the event.  If you are willing to let us borrow these items, please contact Lynsi Marshall at 
lynsimarshall@gmail.com. 
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PTO Treasurer 
The PTO is in need of a treasurer for next year.  If you are willing to help out, please contact 
lynsimarshall@gmail.com.  
 
Read-a-thon 
All prizes should be delivered next week for the read-a-thon.   
 
Please Be Aware 
Every year scam emails are sent that appears that the PTO, the principal or someone that works in 
the school has sent them.  Generally they ask for gift card donations or if you have some time to 
discuss a personal matter.  Please know that as a PTO or school, we will not be asking for any gift 
card donations.  We want everyone to be aware that this is a scam.  Please just ignore these emails! 
 
Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting will be Tuesday, June 2. 

At 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  

 

Upcoming Dates 

June 2- PTO Meeting 

 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 

Canyon Rim PTO 

 

 


